
 
 

TOWN OF NIAGARA-ON-THE-LAKE 
 

OPEN HOUSE 
for 

Line 3 Road Reconstruction and Watermain Installation 
Phase1 

From Four Mile Creek Road to Concession 4 Road 

 

The Town of Niagara-on-the-Lake is holding an Open House to inform the 

public of the proposed construction including watermain installation and road 

reconstruction. 

 

The Town of Niagara-on-the-Lake along with our consultant Kerry T. Howe 

Engineering welcomes residents and interested parties to attend this open house.   

 

The open house allows for the opportunity to view the proposed design, and 

make any comments prior to the commencing of construction. 

 

We would appreciate receiving your comments and concerns with regard to this 

particular project.   

 

 

Date:   Tuesday September 13, 2022 

Time:   4:00-7:00 p.m. 

Location:   Town of Niagara-on-the-Lake 

    Public Works Department 

#3 Lorraine Street, Virgil 

 

Any questions please contact: 

 Mike Komljenovic, Manager of Public Works for the Town of Niagara-on-the-

Lake at (905) 468-3061 

or 

Scott Kozub, Project Consultant at 905-688-6550 


